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INVITATION FROM THE PRINCIPALITY OF MONACO

There is circulated herewith a copy of a letter addressed
by the Minister of State of the Principality of Monaco to the
Chairman, inviting the Contracting Parties to hold the third
round of multilateral tariff negotiations at Monaco.

As indicated in document GATT/CP.4/2, the question of
the site of the negotiations will be considered by the
Contracting Parties at their Fourth Session in February 1950.

" Monaco, 5 November 1949.

"I have the honour to inform you that the Government
of H.S.H. the Prince of Monaco has decided to invite
the Contracting Parties to the General Agreement on
Tariffs and Trade to hold their next round of tariff
negotiations at Monaco.

"The attached pamphlet(1)sets out the advantages
that the Principality can offer to the delegates. I
wish to add that the services of my Ministry are at
your disposition to supply any further information
you may wish to have.

(signed) Jacques Rueff
Minister of State."

(1)
copies of this pamphlet will be circulated later
to the contracting parties.


